
Minutes ARE November 11, 2020 

 

General Meeting called to order at 19:06 by Chris KE5KPC on Zoom Meetings. 

 

Members Present:  Tom N5RC, Erik N5EOB, Chris KE5KPC, Jim N5JCP, Dave KE5DME, Pete KC5IMZ, John 

W5FFS, John KG5VTT, Tim KI5HAS, James WJ2K, Gary KD5TDC, John N5JGJ, George 

KC5QEX 

 

Guests:  

 

Minutes Tim made a motion to accept the October meeting minutes, seconded by Dave.  Motion passed.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: For the month of October we had no transactions leaving us a balance of $1821.38.  Pete made a 

motion to accept the treasure’s report, seconded by Gary.  Motion Passed. 

  

Events: The club social will be November 16, 2020 at 6pm at Cheddars on 121 and Glade Rd. 

 

 We talked about the Christmas party seeing if we want to have it at Pete and Sandi’s house or 

some other format.  Spring Creek was suggested as an alternative location.  Chris will send out a 

poll asking the members there thoughts on the Christmas Party.  The poll will be through 

HamClubOnline and the voting will end on 11-18.  This will give Pete and Sandi time to plan the 

location of the party if we are going to have it. Please take the time to vote. 

 

 Chris will contact Suzanne to see if we are able to have an in person meeting in January and what 

if any restrictions we will have to abide by. 

      

Business: Tom mentioned that we need to form a nominating committee for 2021 club officers.  Chris will 

send out and email asking for nominations for the club officers. 

 

 Fox hunt in November was fun. There was 6 or 7 of there.  We will do it again in the future 

depending on the temp and weather. 

 

 There was a suggestion that the club have a paid account on Zoom for us to have our meetings 

and to have online classes.  The cost of Zoom is $150 for 12 months.  Gary suggested we look at 

www.freeconferencecall.com.  Chris will look at it and see if it will work for the club. 

  

    

Member Comments: None 

   

 

Contact Chris KE5KPC if you want to take a license test at ke5kpc@gmail.com. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Pete at 18:00, seconded by John JGJ.  Motion passed. 

Minutes are submitted by:   Chris Shanahan KE5KPC 

http://www.freeconferencecall.com/

